
SOUTH BAY ROUND-UP 
AL-ANON LONGTIMERS TEA & MEETING 

“WE HAVE BEEN CHANGED FOR GOOD” 

Sonesta Hotel 300 N. Harbor Dr., Redondo Beach, CA  
 

Honoring Al-Anon longtimers with 25 or more years by 9/1/25 
All are welcome to attend  

SUNDAY AUGUST 31, 2025, 3-5PM Coral Ballroom 
TO REQUEST AN AL-ANON LONGTIMER INVITATION PLEASE EMAIL: 

 

    HELEN L.     helenlrng@yahoo.com 
                  VICKI V.      ikcv52@gmail.com 
 

WE HAVE BEEN CHANGED FOR GOOD 
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